
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 8, 1998 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

I am writing in support of David R. Montague, who was our Senior Investigator for two years.  I 

worked with him on a number of projects. 

 

It was a pleasure to work with him during those two years.  I found him to be unfailingly 

cooperative, helpful, and of good cheer.  He has the rare ability always to exhibit good humor in 

pressure-filled situations.  I frequently had the pleasure of boasting to others about our man at the 

Review Board who could find anyone anywhere in the country.  I was amazed at his speed and 

diligence in responding to queries and coming up with solutions.   

 

I would be very happy to provide further information if it would be of use and you should not hesitate 

to contact me.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director and 

    General Counsel 


